
 

 

 
PORT NOTICE TO MARINERS 

 

NO. 28 OF 2019 

 

Black Rock Beacon Light Reduced Range 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the South Facing Light on the Black Rock 

Beacon (Fl 2 10s) has been reported as having reduced range. 

 

Mariners entering harbour at night are advised to navigate with caution. 

 

This notice is self-cancelling when the light’s full range has been restored. 
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